
From: Sarah Barrett [mailto:salalbarrett@gmail.com]  
Sent: Saturday, August 13, 2016 9:07 AM 
To: Appeals, Board of <appeals@sudbury.ma.us> 
Subject: Sudbury Town Center Development 

 
My husband & I oppose the over development of town center. As a resident since since 1968, I 
have agreed to extra taxes to preserve this historic landmark. I don't want to see it ruined by 
greedy developers. Please do your best to stop them. 
Thank you, 
Sally & Alan Barrett 
 


